
Subject: Re: The Logical Foresight in Sarajevo !!! 

From: "David Chalmers" <chalmers@anu.edu.au> 

Date: Sun, November 22, 2009 10:22 pm 

To: nijaz.ibrulj@ff.unsa.ba 

Priority: Normal 
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dear prof. ibrulj, 

thanks for the invitation. i am very busy so would not be in a 

position to do significant reviewing or editorial work for the 

journal. but if that is not required, i would be happy to 

accept. 

best wishes, 

david chalmers. 

 

>From nijaz.ibrulj@ff.unsa.ba Mon Sep 28 02:22:17 2009 

>MailScanner-NULL-Check: 1254670759.83665@gE7lwlwFwGwbuAEqMKJ5yA 

>X-ClientAddr: 127.0.0.1 

>Date: Sun, 27 Sep 2009 17:39:18 +0200 (CEST) 

>Subject: The Logical Foresight in Sarajevo !!! 

>From: nijaz.ibrulj@ff.unsa.ba 

>To: chalmers@anu.edu.au 

>Importance: Normal 

>X-utic-MailScanner-Information: Please contact the ISP for more 

information 

>X-MailScanner-ID: n8RFdHrC028391 

>X-utic-MailScanner: Found to be clean 

>X-MailScanner-From: nijaz.ibrulj@ff.unsa.ba 


